MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn Motel at 7:00 a.m., Wednesday, March 10, 1976, by President Don Kirk.

PRESENT:

Cap Landolt
Gene Lindquist
Chuck Jacobson
Lionel Garcia
Marvin Matthews
Al Ligrani
Randy Hall
Pete Gist
Jim Wyatt

Harry Jennings

Don Kirk

Matt Matthews reported that the CLC J.C.'s will be sponsoring a town meeting and recommended that Rotary wait and see regarding support.

Jim Wyatt reported that the scouts were \$50.00 short and the soccer was underspent. Board approved transfer of accounts.

Don Kirk discussed a request by Roy Iles that the club send a letter protesting Judge West's bumping of Judge Driscoll with regard to the new offices. Don to discuss with Mike before any club action taken.

Application of Peter J. Gonzales, G. E. Aerospace Task Operations, approved. Sponsored by Dick Brown.

Al Ligrani reported that the first Shrimporee Committee Meeting was most satisfactory. Al questioned whether the board wanted door prizes that would be awarded even if the winner was not there. It was decided that the ticket will have a place for the name and address. How to award will be decided at a later date.